

Dear Sir/Madam

Please find enclosed the first edition of BookLinks, Book Aid International's new publication aimed at strengthening the network of organisations across the book chain. We hope that you will enjoy reading it. Please note that this newsletter replaces *Partners in African Publishing (PIAP)* which has now lapsed. If you would like to contribute to the next edition, which will be published before the end of the year, please contact us.

We are currently updating our mailing database to ensure that we have the right contact details and are sending BookLinks to the correct person. We would also like to know if you wish to receive future editions of BookLinks and whether you would prefer to receive it by e-mail rather than by post, or in both formats. If you wish to receive BookLinks by e-mail please remember to let us have your e-mail address.

We would be grateful if you could complete the form below and return it us by mail or fax by 1st September 2002. Alternatively please e-mail us on booklinks@bookaid.org If we don't hear from you before this date we will delete you from our database.

Yours faithfully

Editor, BookLinks Book Aid International

Name:					• • •	
Organ	isation:		٠.			
	ss:					
Postco	de: Country:	• •	• •	••	• • •	
E-mail address:						
>	I want to receive BookLinks	3	l es	. /	N	0
>	I want to receive BookLinks by e-mail rather than by post	Ŋ	(es	; /	N	0
>	I want to receive other mailings of relevant information from					
	Book Aid International		(es	1	N	0